
Love, Friendship and Forgiveness.

ST JOHN’S FIRST SCHOOL NEWS

‘Let us love one another, for love comes from God’

1 John 4:7

22nd March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Our fantastic reading buddies have started their volunteering this week. It is wonderful to see the

library alive with quality interactions and reading practice.

The heats for the School Council singing competition are in motion. One act from each class will perform at the final

next week.

We are very proud of our cross country team for taking part in a competition at Castle Court School last Friday. They all

were super team members and cheered each other on. Ava in Snow Leopards even took first place in the girls race.

Well done!

A reminder that you are invited to our Easter service at St John’s Church at 1.45pm on Thursday 30th March. This is the

children’ last day before the Easter break.

Best wishes

Mrs Reeves-Smith

Class Worship Dolphins

Telling the story of

Florence Nightingale

A song about Florence Naming our personal

Heroes



St John’s Reading Buddies

The fantastic Cross Country Team!

Half Term Value
Forgiveness

‘ Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive others.’ Colossians 3.13

Attendance

Well done Pandas!

Dates for your diary

March

Monday, 27 March Year 1 Phonics meeting for Parents in
the Hall

2:45 – 3:15pm

Wednesday 29th March- Giraffes’ Class worship Parents
invited 9-9.20am

Thursday 30th march Easter Service at the church 1.45pm

Friday 31 March : INSET day- no children in school

April

Easter Holiday Monday 3rd April- Friday 14th



May 24th Leeson House meeting- parents and children TBC
June
23.6.23 Sports day
30.6.23 Reserve sports day
July
12.7.23 Reports out
18.7.23 Open afternoon 3.15-5pm
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